February 4, 2014

Mrs. Pamela Davis
Gainesville Housing Authority
1900 SE 4" Street
Gainesville, Florida 32641

Dear Mrs. Davis

It is with mixed emotions that I am writing this - an official Notice of Resignation from the
City Commission Gainesville Housing Authority Board. My appointment to serve as a member
of the Gainesville Housing Authority Board has been an honor.

Fortunately, my personal needs and goals to transform into private home ownership has
presented itself outside of the state of Florida. This has been a vision for myself and my
family that I may never have again.

My belief and confidence is still solid in the successful future of the Gainesville Housing
Authority Board of City Commissioners.

Smcerely,
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